

Latin Generation Panel (GP) Meeting Notes from the meeting on 15 July 2021

Meeting Attendees (in alphabetical order)

GP members:

1. Bill Jouris
2. Meikal Mumin
3. Michael Bauland
4. Mirjana Tasić

Staff:

1. Pitinan Kooarmornpatana
2. Sarmad Hussain

Meeting Notes

The GP chair informed that four members was sufficient for reviewing the documents at this stage. The discussion did not affect the formative part of the LGR. All members who cannot attend the online meetings would be informed of the progress and would have the opportunity to provide feedback via the mailing list.

The members reviewed section 6.4.2 IDNA2003 Compatibility in the main report and finalized the section with the following remaining points.

1. Last paragraph in Section 6.4.2.1 regarding how to limit the number of allocatable variant labels. It was agreed to wait for a suggestion for the revised text. If there is no further suggestion received, it will be finalized in the next meeting.
2. Second paragraph in Section 6.4.2.2 (the paragraph next to the table). Pitinan will reach out to Dennis for a proposed text for discussion in the next meeting.

Bill volunteered to review and update the Appendix E with any effects from Greek RZ-LGR proposal.

Next meeting: 22 July 2021.

Action Items

S. No.	Action Item	Owner
1	<i>Provide a suggested text for limiting the number of allocatable variant labels</i>	<i>MM</i>
2	<i>Reach out to Dennis for suggested text as discussed by the GP.</i>	<i>PK</i>
3	<i>Update the review progress via the mailing list and invite members to provide feedback.</i>	<i>PK</i>
4	<i>Update the Appendix E with any effects from Greek RZ-LGR Proposal</i>	<i>BJ</i>